
FMYM	Kids	RAH	Hoodies:	£17
The Friends of Merton’s Young Musicians are now taking orders for Royal Albert Hall 
Hoodies. These are an optional purchase, designed as a fun memento of the Music is
for Life concert (although not to be worn in the performance itself).

Hoodies can be ordered in person on Saturdays at the Music Centre or via email to: 
admin@mmf.org.uk Any profit made will go to the Friends Charity supporting the work
of MMF.

You can order in any size and colour below. Youth/Adult size hoodies are also
available.

Eleanor	above	is	8	and	wearing	 the	Large	9/11 Harry	above	is	10	and	wearing	 the	XL	12/13


